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The Classic Alpine Tour 2020. 
MARCH 27/28/29 2020
The plans are coming together nicely with Jeff and Paul having already driven the touring days routes. The second tour of The CAT will be somewhat different in its location and roads. And vistas for that matter. We will be starting the weekend with the cocktail party in the country side just out of Queenstown on the Friday night. Accommodation will be left to the entrants to organise for this night.

The big point of difference for the 2020 tour will be that there are two nights on the road so it is not a one base event as 2018. Also different is that The CAT has been extended to an extra day due to popular demand. Accommodation is booked and will be advised later in the year when you will need to confirm with the hotels -  your early confirmation for the Saturday and Sunday nights (after we have revealed all) will be essential.. 

Saturday morning will be a early start from the Queenstown location. 
Lunch enroute and dinner at a venue nearby to our Saturday night accommodation with the "Elegance on the Lake" becoming "Elegance on the Square" for this Saturday afternoon. The best vistas are sure to please - without a doubt.
Sunday morning will see us leave for a brisk drive on more wonderful roads to the breakfast venue. Then the rest of the day unfolds to get us to the Saturday nights accommodation and venue for our Tour dinner. Lunch is at somewhere special. A big day and a great day.
Monday morning we have breakfast at the hotel and depart to the fundraising lunch and our prize giving spot. Not a school this time. A venue with a difference.  Then a return tour to the Queenstown starting point for a well deserved chatter and farewell. 

Dates to be aware of:

30th Sept 2019: Request your Application form by this date.

30th October 2019: Submit your application at the latest.
30th November 2019: Entry acceptances published

10th December 2019: Confirm with the hotels your Saturday and Sunday nights.
10th December 2019: Last day for entry fee payment.

NEWS NEWS  NEWS
Visit our new web page  - www.classicalpinetour.com

were you will find a big review of the 2018 Tour and these details of the 2020 Tour.

You will find updates and news as well from this page as the year rolls out.

Roll on March 2020 when look forward to seeing these wonderful cars being exercised, as well as old and new friends.

Paul and Jeff
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